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IRAQI GOVERNMENT ISSUES STATEMENT ON DEVELOPMENTS IN SYRIA

- 09.12.2024

Iraqi News Agency (8 December 2024)

 

The Iraqi government issued an official statement on developments in Syria on Sunday, stressing 
the need to respect the free will of all Syrians, and the importance of Syria's security, territorial 
integrity, and maintaining its independence.

The spokesman for the Iraqi government, Bassem Al-Awadi, stated in a statement received by the 
Iraqi News Agency (INA), that "the Iraqi government is following the developments in the situation 
in Syria, and is continuing international contacts with sisterly and friendly countries, in order to 
push efforts towards stability, and preserve security, public order, lives and property for the 
brotherly Syrian people."

Al-Awadi added, "Iraq stresses the need to respect the free will of all Syrians, and stresses that 
Syria's security, territorial integrity, and maintaining its independence are of utmost importance, 
not only for Iraq, but also for its connection to the security and stability of the region."
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